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June 18, 2004

City of Norfolk
FIRE OIVISION

701 KOENIGSTEIN AVENUE
NORFOLK, NEBRASKA 68701
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Beckenhauer Construction
1901 Riverside Blvd.
Norfolk, NE 68701

Dear Lowell,

I wish to extend my sincere appreciation to your company and its people on the
construct ion of the city's second fire station. Beckenhauer Construction made a
commitment to the citizens on Norfolk and you delivered. I was very impressed with our
Project Manager. Brian was a true pleasure to work with. He was able to create an
atmosphere of professionalism and teamwork. The subcontractors seemed to work well
together with a common purpose of providing a timely and functional product. I was
pleased with Brain's abil~ to provide quality customer service and to answer our
questions or conductthe research to answer our questions when needed.

The fire station is a welcomed addition to our community and will serve the
communities' emergency needs for many years to come. Thank you again for your
company's dedication to a job well done.

Sincerely,

~A,W~
Shane G. Weidner
Fire Chief




